
Year 5 Christmas Homework 

 

Homework for the Christmas holiday is a science homework.  All 

classes are exploring scientific questions which have been created by 

the children.  Our question is: 

 

What are planets made of? 

 

Your task is to research one or more planets and you could produce 

a: 

• fact poster (on one or all planets) 

• 3d model with facts 

• PowerPoint with facts 

• Or any other way you choose to show your research 

 

This homework needs to be returned on the first day back in school 

after the holidays as we will be showing our work to parents and 

other classes on the first Friday back, as this will be Science STEM 

week for the whole school. 

 

I look forward to seeing your work! 

 

Have a great Christmas! 

 

Mrs Whalley 


